
 

 

From: [Commenter 14 representative] 
Date: Mon, Dec 31, 2018 at 4:21 PM 
Subject: Comment On Adjustable Block Program.. 
To: <comments@illinoisabp.com> 
Cc: [Commenter 14 representative] 
 

Thank you for allowing us to comment and participate in the program.    We would like to see the 
following adjusted.   With the ABP being delayed multiple times, we feel it is only fair that already 
energized systems be allowed to forgo the “Collateral Requirement” They have already been energized 
and have no danger in not being energized,  which as stated is the only reason for 5%.     

The following is added as Section 1.15.2: 

““Collateral Requirement” means, (i) with respect to a Designated System that is not 
Energized, an amount equal to five percent (5%) of the multiplicative product of the (a) 
Proposed Price and (b) Designated System Expected Maximum REC Quantity; and means, 
(ii) with respect to a Designated System that is Energized, an amount equal to five percent 
(5%) of the multiplicative product of the (a) Contract Price and (b) Designated System 
Contract Maximum REC Quantity.”   An amount equal to five percent will be withheld 
from the first renewable energy payment.    

Thanks, 

[Commenter 14 representative] 
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